----Original Message----

From: Ian T. Douglas [mailto:itdouglas@ctdiocese.org] Sent: Monday,

March 04, 2013 12:02 PM

To: Meyers, Ruth

Cc: Thomas Ely; Kee Sloan; Bishop Steven Miller; Research Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

Dear Ruth:

Thanks for asking for info from Connecticut. Sorry for the delay in responding.

The letter that Bishops Jim, Laura and I sent after General Convention can be found here:

http://archive.constantcontact.com/fs066/1011226559275/archive
/1110626207092.html

The letter should provide the data you are looking for.

A fuller archive of materials can also be found here:

https://www.ctepiscopal.org/Content/Marriage.asp

Thanks for all your good work with this.

Faithfully,

Ian